
 

 

 

PART NUMBER CHANGE NOTIFICATION 
 

TO:     Distribution Partners 
DATE:    August 2022 
SUBJECT:   Fan Tray Part Number Changes 
EFFECTIVE: September 1, 2022, Running Change as new inventory is 

produced. 
PRODUCTS AFFECTED: See appendix for complete list 
 
DISCUSSION: 

 
With the addition of our EC Fan Tray offering, we have determined it necessary to 

adjust our part numbers for our Fan Tray products to establish a consistent part number 
system to aid in product selection and identification.  

 
We have released a part number changes guide to quickly identify the old part 

numbers alongside the new part numbers. Orion will contact customers when orders are 
received with the old part numbers so that those orders can be revised and corrected. 
 
 This is strictly a part number revision, and no product specifications are being 
changed on the fan tray units.  
 
 We appreciate your understanding and urge you to reach out to a member of our 
team if you have any questions about this change. 
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